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Memo 

 
To: Angelique Rice, Associate Chief Financial Officer, OFRM 

From:  Kent Boese, Executive Director 

Date: March 28, 2025 

Re: FY 2025 Q1 4D Allotment – Restore (Final) 

After submitting our January 24, 2025, memo advising OFRM to withhold $1,059.45 from ANC 

4D’s 1st quarter FY 2025 allotment, the Office of Advisory Neighborhood Commissions 

(OANC) received the documents required to support check 2302, which was payable to Anthony 

Pirriotti. The submission of these documents by ANC 4D cured the violation cited in the 

withhold memo.  

Therefore, the OANC recommends releasing $1,059.45, which was previously withheld 

from ANC 4D’s 1st quarter FY 2025 allotment of $5,297.56.  

After this amount is released, ANC 4D’s FY 2025 allotment balance will be $10,95.13  

 

CC: Commissioner Kayla Baker (4D07), Treasurer 

 Commissioner Jenn Kauffman (4D08), Chairperson 


